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Dear Doctor,

We gratefully acknowledge receiving your donation to Keren Hayesod in the amount of 60

Marks, which was made through Dr. Ernst Berent, as well as the contribution of 5 Marks. We

were pleased to take note that the remaining amount should be paid in monthly installments

of 5 Marks each from August of this year. We are enclosing some payment cards for your

convenience.

We send our best regards.

Sincerely,

Keren Hayesod


